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31st January 2024 

Dear Neighbour/Tenant 

Works Notification 

Project: CIT WODEN PROJECT Notification No: 35 

Work Duration:  6th February 2024 (0730 hrs – 1300hrs) 
 

Date Issued: 31st January 
2024 

Location: Corner of Matilda Street & North Callam Street Western Verge 

Description of Works: Locate the Steel Valve by Hydro Excavation   
 
Lendlease has been engaged by the ACT Government to deliver a new CIT campus, youth foyer and public 
transport interchange in Woden. This notification includes information about the upcoming works associated 
with construction of the new transport interchange, including general construction information on working 
times and what to expect. 

 

Locate the Steel Valve by Hydro Excavation:  
 
This works notification is related to locate a steel valve owned by Zinfra that is currently buried on the corner 
of Matilda Street & North Callam away from the delivery gate of the Hellenic Club. The mark up for the said 
location is attached below. To locate the valve, the techs will need to excavate behind the stormwater sump 
and the fencing will need to be removed to accommodate the HydroVac. We will move the fence panels & 
concrete barrier on 5th of February to accommodate the HydroVac in the vicinity the next morning. 

 

 
 

Working hours and what to expect 

7:00AM till 01:00 PM Tuesday 6th of February 2024 
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Out of Hours work 

NIL.  
 

Construction impacts 

Every effort will be made to minimise disruption to the local community during these works, however we 
anticipate: 
 

• NIL 

• The deliveries will not be impacted by these works.  

• A traffic controller will be on-site all the time for smooth flow of busses & deliveries as usual.  
 

We will endeavour to minimise noise impacts where possible by: 

• Turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to know more about the works, please contact Thomas Moulds on 
0415 256 942 or email thomas.moulds@lendlease.com  
 
More project and roadwork information is available at www.act.gov.au/citcampuswoden 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Thomas Moulds 
Construction Manager  
Lendlease Construction 
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